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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

12 November 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
Nol189 s 2024

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

INVITATION FROM THE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION NCR TO THE
PUBLIC SERVICE EXCELLENCE FORUM

1. In reference to the letter-invitation dated October 22, 2024, from the Office of
the Regional Director, Civil Service Commission NCR, Director Victoria F. Esber, this
Office informs the field of the above-captioned subject.

2, This learning and development activity shall be conducted from November 14
to 15, 2024, at Midas Hotel, Roxas Blvd., Pasay City.

4. The learning investment fee is Php 7,000.00 per participant, which covers
meals for both days, training kits, and certificates.
O

JOCELYN DR ANDA
Regional Director, NCR
concurrent Officer-In-Charge, Office of the
Assistant Secretary for Operations

5. For immediate dissemination.

Encl. : As stated
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Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.depedncr.com.ph
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CSC

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

National Capital Region

22 October 2024

DR. JOCELYN DR ANDAYA

Director IV

Departmeiit of Education (DepEd) - NCR
Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Dear Dr. Andaya:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission National Capital Region!

We are pleased to invite your agency’s officials and employees to the Public Service
Excellence Forum, which will be held on 14-15 November 2024 at Midas Hotel,
Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City.

This two-day forum is designed to enhance the efficiency, responsiveness, and
innovation in the public service sector, ensuring it is equipped to meet the ever-
changing needs of the public. It will provide an excellent opportunity to explore
emerging trends, learn best practices, and gain forward-thinking perspectives on
building public trust and confidence in good governance. Participants will also
engage in discussions on key skills and issues affecting the delivery of public service
excellence and discover the benefits of employing design thinking in government
operations.

Additionally, the forum will recognize outstanding government workers at the regional
and semi-final levels of the 2024 Search for Outstanding Government Workers under
the Honor Awards Program (HAP) and will include the soft launch of the 2025
Search for Outstanding Government Workers.

The learning investment fee is Php7,000.00 per participant, which covers meals for
both days (AM/PM snacks, lunch), training kits, and certificates. To confirm
participation, please register through this link htips:/bit.ly/2024psef on or before
November 6, 2024.

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani
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For any inquiries or further information, please contact your CSC NCR Field Office
Director or Mr. Mark Anthony V. Bercando, Chief Human Resource Specialist, Public
Assistance and Liaison Division, at (02) 8781-5864 or via email at roncr@csc.gov.ph.

We look forward to your participation in this enriching learning experience.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

K 3. Edden

VICTORIA F. ESBER
Regional Director



